
September 28, 2016 

Our school improvement team met with the faculty on Sept. 28th to go over our school curriculum.  The 

teachers gathered within their departments to check the curriculum and how it is used in the classroom 

vs. standards set by the state and diocese. Each teacher marked which standards were covered in class 

so the departments could note and discuss any areas where standards were not being taught.  The 

school improvement team will meet to double check the curriculums so they are ready for review by the 

AdvancedEd team that will be coming out to assist in the accreditation process.  Teachers also read 

through writing assessments for grades 6-12.  Each writing must be read twice so a second reading will 

be done at the Nov. meeting. 

 


